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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

In Early Years the outdoor environment is a key learning zone.  To further enhance our provision we will be visiting Bedfords Park 

on Tuesday 11th June 2019.  We will be working with the park rangers who will be leading us on a “Senses” walk. 

 

The coach will leave school promptly at 9.30am – all children should arrive in school between 8.45am – 8.55 am and we will be 

back in school by the end of the school day.  We will be using a vehicle equipped with full restraint harness belts to BSS 

specification.  If your child requires any medication for travel sickness would you please make sure they have the required dose 

before leaving home that morning.  Should your child require another dose before making the return journey, please inform the class 

teacher.  A parentmail text will be sent to let all parents know when they have arrived at the park.  A further text will be sent if there is 

a delay on the return journey. 

 

As this is an outdoor trip the children will need to dress appropriately, a lightweight raincoat maybe useful and trainers.  We are 

asking for your children to wear outdoor clothes and suitable footwear. As an extra security measure all children will also be given a 

fluorescent high visibility vest to wear with the school name on the back.  Should the weather be sunny please apply suntan lotion 

before they come into school.  Pocket money will not be necessary and it will not be advisable for the children to take any valuables 

with them such as a camera etc.  Your child will need to take a packed lunch with one or two non-fizzy drinks in a plastic carrier bag 

with their name on.  (Please do not send a lunch box with cans or glass containers). 

 

A parental contribution of £12.00 is required by MONDAY 6TH MAY.  All parents should be set up with a sQuid account as this will be 

the only method of payment for this visit.  Parents will be able to log onto sQuid from 3pm today.  Should you experience any 

problems with sQuid please call into the Junior School finance office for assistance.  Please return your consent forms to school.  

 

I am sure that this will be a very interesting and enjoyable one for the children and that they will have plenty to talk about upon their 

return. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs C. Fox  
Headteacher 
Enc. 
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